

Ref: FOI/GS/ID 8309 

Please reply to: 
FOI Administrator 

Trust Management 
Maidstone Hospital 

Hermitage Lane 
Maidstone, Kent  

ME16 9QQ 
Email: mtw-tr.foiadmin@nhs.net 

  www.mtw.nhs.uk 
 
06 July 2023  
 
Freedom of Information Act 2000 
 
I am writing in response to your request for information made under the 
Freedom of Information Act 2000 in relation to Patient trolleys. 
 
You asked: All questions are shown as received by the Trust. 
Will Maidstone and Tunbridge Wells NHS Trust be considering the 
replacement of any of the Trust’s patient trolleys in the current financial year 
(2023-2024), and if yes, for which hospitals/departments please? To clarify, I 
am referring to ED/resus/trauma trolleys, endoscopy trolleys, theatre/recovery 
trolleys, patient transfer trolleys, and short stay ward trolleys. 
 
Trust response: 
The Trust has standardised one trolley for all areas. 
There will be a purchase of additional devices for the Trusts new theatre 
development. 
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